MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Education

THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent

FROM: Brandon Anderson, Director of Plant Facilities

DATE: 1/20/2025

RE: Consider and Act on bids received for the Re-Roofing Project

at Bernadine Sitts Intermediate Center.

ISSUE & BACKGROUND:

At the October 213t School Board meeting the Board approved GMCN to design and
bid a Re-Roof Project at Bernadine Sitts. That bid was prepared and advertised and the
bid opening was January 30". We had a worst-case scenario of a complete tear off and
replacement and that budget was for $2,300,000 and a best-case scenario of Re-
Covering the existing Roof with a budget of $1,155,000.

Director of Plant Facilities, Brandon Anderson will be present and stand for questions.
ALTERNATIVES:

RECOMMENDATION:
Review bids submitted and select the most qualified bidder.

FISCAL NOTE:

This project is part of the Long-Range Facilities Plan and expected to be under the
budget of $1,155,000

ATTACHMENTS:

Proposal from GMCN
Qualified Bids Received




